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From: "Paige Beal"

To: <philippowlic@utah.gov>, <rosshudson@utah gov>, <reap@utah.gov>
Date: 1/30/2008 5:13 PM
Subject: 10 digit dialing

DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

Dear Sirs and Madam-

1 am writing to let you know that | am adamantly opposed to the new 10-digit
dialing that is being instituted. 1 have smatlt children, and | know how
important it is for them to know their own phone number, let alone remember
my and my husband's cell phone numbers. For them to learn another 3 digits
for every phone number is a daunting task. | know there are benefits to
10-digit dialing, but | think you are doing the community a disservice by
instituting such dialing along the Wasatch front, when a geographical area
code would work just as well. 1 would urge you to reconsider this decision
and act in the best interest of the population.

Paige Beal
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